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This week in Science we have begun our new topic on sound. To begin our learning, 
we went on a sound walk around school before exploring how sounds are made 
through vibrations. It was an incredibly loud afternoon with drums banging and 
tuning forks being hit against tables before creating a splash! 

 

In maths we have been using column addition method to add pairs of 4-digit 
numbers, progressing to solving problems with missing digits. In English, we have 
begun writing stories, applying the grammar skills that have been learnt over the 
last few weeks. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 Christmas play ‘Gold to Bethlehem’ will be performed on Tuesday 10th December 
at 2pm and Thursday 12th December at 9:30 

 Ukulele performance – Tuesday 3rd December at 9:30 (TBC next week) 

 

 

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
Next week in maths we will be focusing 
on column subtraction method.   
 
In English, we will be continuing to 
write our versions of ‘The Phone Booth 
in Mr Hirota’s Garden’ 
   
 

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
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Home learning project: 

Using everything you've learned about rainforests, including the layers and the animals 
that live there, create a 3D model of the rainforest. Include labels and information about 
each layer and what can be found there. Look at the examples below to give you some 
ideas. 

   

Be as creative as you can and use any resources you like.  

Bring in your finished models and information by 9th December for us to share in class 
during the week.  

 

  


